STCC open house

Springfield Technical Com-
munity College will host an
open house on Tuesday from
4to7 p.m. on the seventh
floor of Scibelli Hajl.

All high school students
and adult learners interested
in learning more aboyt STCC
are invited to attend. Repre-
sentatives from admissions,
academics, athletics, dual
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enrollment in the College
Now program, financia]

aid and other services will
be available to speak with
attendees. Participants who
bring their high school tran-
scripts or GED or HiSET wil]
be instantly accepted for the
fall semester.

Staff will also be available
to discuss the new collab-
oration with Northeastern
University offering bache-
lor’s degrees in mechanical
engineering technology and
advanced manufacturing
systems on the STCC Cam-
Pus.

For more information,
contact the admissions office
at 413-755-3333 or go online
to stcc.edu/admissions.



